
Dear Parents  

Greetings!! 

We hope this note finds you well. The summer vacation have been started from 21/05/2025 

to till 30/06/2025. The school will reopen from 01/07/2025. The school timings w.e.f. 1st July 

2025 will be from 8:00 am to 2:20 pm. 

To ensure that are students continue to engage their learning during the break, we have 

prepared holiday homework for each class. These assignment are designed to be fun and 

engaging while reinforcing the concept learned throughout the year.  

Please ensure that your child complete holiday homework and returns to school refreshed 

and ready for the new academic session 2025-26. 

 Last date of submitting holiday homework is 10th July 2025 .  

You can pay fee of your ward during summer break.Timings will be from 8:00 am to 2:00 pm. 

OR 

You can pay online too. Share the screenshot with respective class teachers. 

Best Regards  

Team GISSAWDA 


